
 

 

       
  

British Columbia Tripartite Education Agreement (BCTEA) 2025/26 Joint Transportation 
Plan and 2024/25 Revenue and Spending Report – Due by May 16 
 
Resources 
To support the BCTEA Joint Transportation Plan submission process and reporting 
requirements, resources are available on the BCTEA web page. New this year are short 
video tutorials that walk through the completion of a Joint Plan, Revenue and Spending 
Report and a Status Quo Letter. 
 
Extracurricular – New for the 2025/26 School Year 
Extracurricular transportation funding will no longer be allocated to each school district 
automatically. Extracurricular funding may be requested for up to the same allocation 
received in 2024/25 as indicated in the 2025/26 Policy and Procedures Guide. 
  
School districts are asked to hold any remaining Extracurricular carryover in order to meet 
the anticipated demand of To/From Transportation costs in future years.  
 
If there are unused Extracurricular funds within the school district by the end of the 
2024/25 school year, the Joint Transportation Committee may direct the school district to 
repurpose any remaining carryover funding to address To/From Transportation costs and/or 
Extracurricular requests for the 2025/26 school year. 
 
Questions? 
If you have any questions, please email them to BCTEA@gov.bc.ca. 
 
 
 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/administration/resource-management/bctea
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